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Jackie:

There is an issuing fee of 75 cents for all fishing licenses, which is why the total fee
under current law for the licenses mentioned in the draft is $6.25 instead of $7, and
why the new fee is $4.25 instead of $5.

I believe you said that the draft should reduce the fee for those between 65 and 90 years
of age.  However, under current law, the reduced senior citizen fee for fishing licenses
is for those residents 65 and older.  Therefore, I assumed that the draft should simply
change this fee.

Let me know if you have any questions.
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